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All right guys, you can stop pacing the floor 
waiting for the phone to ring because T.W.I.R.P. 
week has officially begun. Get ready to put 
the ole wallet aside as the women treat you to a 
week of food, photos, and fun. 

T.W.I.R.P. (The Woman Is Required to Pay) 
week provides an opportunity for Ouachita student's 
to become better aquainted with one another, as 
wei~ as giving freshman women their first look at 
women's social clubs. The week is designed to put 
an unusual twist on traditional dating, requiring that 
women ask the guys out, pay for everything, and 
set the agenda for the evening. 

This week's activities range from a B.S.U. 
sponsored"beach blast" at DeGray to some down 
home country fun at the Gamma's "Sadie Hawkins'. 

The women of EEE will take us down memory 
lane during 50's night, Hollywood will come alive 
with Tri-Chi's "Planet Ouachita", and to close out 
the week, Chi Delta provides a chance to look your 
best at "Harvest Moon." 

Well guys, you had better enjoy this weeks 
fun while you can. Because, when next week 
rolls around you have to do the asking and paying 
again when it comes to dating. 
Kenneth Kinney Guest Writer 

YOUR PART IN PARENT'S DAY 
A WORD FROM YOUR STUDENT SENATE PRESIDENT 

Another Parent's Day will soon 
be upon us, and this year's event 
will offer many exciting 
attractions for our parents 
enjoyment. 
Each of you will have the 
chance to enhance Parent's 
Day. 

We on the Senate offer an 
invitation to all clubs and 
organizations on campus to 

participate by setting up a display 
for Parent's Day. The 

organizational and club displays 
will be viewed in the Evans 
Student Center Plaza at 12:00 

p.m. during the picnic. 
It is very important for Parent's 

Day to be a success and 
we cannot make it a 
success without your 
help. If your club or 
organization is interested 
in having a part in 

Parent's Day, contact me at 4862. 
David Sanders 
Student Senate President 



Birthdates and names have been removed for privacy.
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